
Item 14.3 

CAMPBELL UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
 

BOARD AGENDA ITEM: AWARD OF BID – SITE WORK FOR MONROE 
MIDDLE SCHOOL NEW CLASSROOM BUILDING 
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STAFF COMMENT SHEET 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

  
It is recommended that the Governing Board reject all bids for Site Work for 
Monroe Middle School New Classroom Building.  
 

 
BACKGROUND: 
  
This bid covers the site work required to install the new classroom building at 
Monroe, which includes plumbing, electrical, grading, concrete, paving, and 
landscaping. 
 
Bidders     Amount 
Strawn Construction    $5,095,660 
 
 
SOURCE OF FUNDS: 
 
Measure CC 
 
 
 


